

SEPH catholic high school

10830-109 Street Avenue NW Edmonton, AB T5H 3C1 Tel: 780 426-2010 www.stjoseph.ecsd.

April 17th, 2019

Re: Donation to St. Joseph High School - Football Program

Dear Maynes & Radovici Law Firm,

On behalf of the coaching staff and students of St. Joseph High School, please accept our most sincere thank you. It is through this kind of generosity that we are able to enhance the student's potential to not only become better football players but also help them further understand what kindness can do for a group or an individual.

Being an inner-city school your donation will go a long way because we continue to struggle with lack of necessary on-field football equipment and the Water Hydration System that you have donated to our program will help our student-athletes stay hydrated and play at their best. Enhancing football skills in students is always important for any coach but keeping our players safe is always our main goal. With your generosity we can provide more of our kids the chance to play football and have the benefit of being well hydrated while competing.

Being a football player was one of the best decisions I made growing up. I learned a vast amount of skills that helped me not only become an athlete but allowed me to become the husband, father, teacher, and coach that I am today. I am truly grateful for the values that football has given to me and I hope to reflect these back onto our students/athletes here at St. Joe's and with your help you have made this a greater possibility.

Sincerely,

Adam Skitsko Head Coach

Brad Koshka

Principal

